
THE CITY OF MOUNT PLEASANT’S CURRENT ALERT SYSTEM WILL BE DISABLED ON DECEMBER 
31, 2024:  Mount Pleasant’s alert system will be deactivated at the end of December, and we 
would like to encourage our citizens to sign up with the Titus County mass notification system 
Hyper-Reach Mass Notification.  Make sure to sign up by using the new QR codes listed below 
to receive emergency alerts and severe weather warnings that could directly impact you and 
your family through the new system. 

Titus County has implemented a mass notification system for all of Titus County which is Hyper-
Reach Mass Notification.  So, to streamline operations and eliminate confusion on what system 
someone should sign up on to receive emergency alerts, the county system will be the only one 
utilized.  As of December 31, 2024, the Civic Ready mass notification system currently being used 
by the city will no longer be functional.  To continue to get emergency alerts for Mt. Pleasant/Titus 
County please sign up for the county’s system using the information below. 

Call or text “Alert” to 430-222-8995 
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